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at judging and as runners when the show was finished. As 
always, I am grateful to spend time with you, enjoy your 
company and to give back to a great group of folks, the 
Idaho Woodcarvers Guild. Congratulations to all who 
entered and won ribbons and Best of Division pins. Special 
congratulations to Karla Glick, who walked away with a 
whole passel of ribbons including some Best of Divisions 
pins. I have not heard from the Rogue Carvers as to who 
won the 5-Section Challenge trophy.  
     Coming up next on the calendar is the 2016 Jamboree. I 
had originally called our next Jamboree meeting for March 
9, but I am teaching a class that night. So we will devote 
the March 10 IWG club meeting to a discussion about the 
Jamboree. If there is time we will have a short class on 
cartoon face drawing. 
Start thinking about nominating people to serve as 
trustees and positions on the Executive Committee. It may 
be that current officeholders may stay another year (or 
more) but there is always room for others to volunteer to 
serve as well. 
     On a personal note, I wish to thank all of you who have 
helped me on my carving journey, and who helped me 
take a class in flat-plane carving from Harley Refsal in 
March during spring break at the John C. Campbell Folk Art 
School in North Carolina. I am looking forward to the class, 
and also to bringing the teaching and training back to our 
club. I am always willing to teach and to help out. 
Hopefully, I will be able to continue to do that with this 
type of carving as well. It will be nice to spend some time 
with my dad and brother so soon after losing my sister. 
Thank all of you so much! 
     I will close by saying how incredibly lucky I am to have 
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Greetings! 
 
     Hopefully by now 
ȅƻǳΩǾŜ ǊŜŎƻǾŜǊŜŘ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ 
long weekend at the Idaho 
Artistry in Wood Show. I 
hope you had as good a 
time as I had. I enjoyed 
hanging out with all of 
you, meeting new friends, 
sharing our love of 
woodcarving, and helping 
each other out. Thank you 
so much to those of you 
who volunteered your 
time to help out at the 
ticket table, the  raffle 
table, at the carving table, 
at set-up, at tear-down, at 
donating items for the 
raffle and for the auction,  
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Show and Tell 

tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘƛŀƭ tƻƴŘŜǊƛƴƎǎΣ ŎƻƴǘΩŘ 
 
found the IWG 10 years ago. I have been blessed to learn from all of you and to help 
out by serving in any way I can. The last 10 years has been so much fun, and I am 
looking forward to what the future holds for all of us. Thank you! 
 
Eric Owens 
IWG president 

Eric Owens shared a 
stylized bird and fish.  

Show and Tell 

Steve Moreno showing his relief 
carving and how he had to fix the 
cracking of it.  More was presented 
in the February Newsletter.  
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{Ƙƻǿ ŀƴŘ ¢ŜƭƭΣ ŎƻƴǘΩŘ  ¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ 9ǊƛŎ hǿŜƴǎ ŦƻǊ ǘŀƪƛƴƎ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ 

Beck Beus 
talked about 
His bark 
house he 
carved the 
bird he 
carved with 
Gene Fuller. 

Trees that Don 
Brigham brought. 
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2016 Thanks, to all the volunteers 
and entrants. Great Fun! 
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